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I am a homeowner who benefits from this inequitable tax break, and I firmly believe 

that I do not deserve this benefit. It's unfortunate that the state has spent this long 

subsidizing home ownership for those with the most resources in our state, while 

thousands of Oregonians cannot afford a single home of their own. Please reverse 

this unneeded tax break and use the resources to solve our housing crisis. 


